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To date I have completed 2 of my 5 club visits, Petrolia and 
/Wyoming. I have held 2 zone advisory meetings. since our last cabinet 
meeting  
  
 We in zone 24W have approved 2 fundraising events. 
 

1) Our annual Lawn tractor draw featuring 2 tractors and a large 
assortment of around the house items, i.e. generators, lawn mowers, 
trimmers leaf blowers, cordless power tools. The proceeds to 
Diabetes, we donated $7457 last year. 

2) A committee has been formed to organize a Fundraising Jamboree 
with all proceeds to benefit the “Pat Malioux Eye Centre, our new eye 
surgery clinic. 

 
At our zone advisory meting we have had a speaker to inform us on 
different ways to Tail twist and increase the “fun”. We did get a large 
laugh at Governor Don’s expense. Our second speaker spoke to us 
about the basics of promoting our clubs and projects. 

 
 All five clubs in 24W are extremely active and have completed many 
fundraising projects and made many incredible contribution to there 
communities. 
 
 On January 3rd Lion Joe Goertz from Sarnia Twp. Lions club passed 
away, please remember Lion Joe and his family in your prays.    

  
 
Respectfully Submitted  
Lion Bob Tanner 


